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Note to File 
EA0809-003  

Tyhee NWT Corporation, Yellowknife Gold Project – February 16, 2009 

 

 

Re: Comment Deadline for draft Terms of Reference and draft Workplan  

This correspondence is a reminder to the Distribution List for the environmental 

assessment of Tyhee NWT Corp.’s Yellowknife Gold Project of the February 20, 2009 

deadline to submit comments on the draft Terms of Reference and draft Workplan for 

this environmental assessment.   

 

 

Background 

On August 27, 2008, Environment Canada referred the Yellowknife Gold Project to 

environmental assessment, citing a concern that the development might have potential to 

adversely impact the environment.  The environmental assessment is in the Terms of 

Reference phase, which involves publishing a draft Terms of Reference and Workplan for 

public comment on their adequacy.  These documents will help direct the Developer’s 

efforts for identifying impacts to the environment including the Developer’s mitigative 

commitments in subsequent phases of this environmental assessment. 
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Correspondence related to this assessment should be directed to: 

Paul Mercredi, Environmental Assessment Assistant 

Phone: (867) 766-7063 

Fax: (867) 766-7074 

Email: pmercredi@reviewboard.ca 

 
 
The Review Board office can also provide electronic copies of the draft Terms of 

Reference, draft Workplan or other documents relevant to this environmental assessment 

upon request. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Paul Mercredi  

Environmental Assessment Assistant 

Mackenzie Valley Review Board 


